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Members of the Ohio Power Siting Board,

 
Please consider the Yellow Wood solar project as a positive energy event in Climton County. 
We need renewable energy resources. 
The studies indicate that a limited amount of disturbance will occur within the designated habitat
and environment of the solar farm. As a result, I support these renewable energy efforts as long as
prercautioms and regulations are strictly followed.
I have also asked several questions in regards to materials used within the panels and their recycling
potential. I am satisfied with the potential. 
Our Earth needs help; less fossil fuels and a reduction of carbon footprints. Solar energy in our
country would be a start.
Thank you,
Rhonda Crum
 

Sincerely,
Rhonda Crum

30 East Church Street, PO Box 256
New Vienna, OH 45159
United States
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